Grainne Power

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 594 Jim Butler

From:

Sent: 29 August 2015 14:22

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

| write to you to express my concern and opposition at the recent proposal of Dublin Port to undertake a dredging
project that will see 9.7 million tonnes of dredge waste into Dublin Bay.

Proposals are a system of putting ideas to the the people and acting on their wishes.

0&
NOT USING PRESUMED 0
GOVERNMENTAL RAILROADING TO GET THEIR OWN WAY. '
8
FS
WHO ARE THESE PEOPLE ? S
N
W@
(1) WHAT ARE THEIR NAMES! P
RS

Qé\ \\§
(2) WHERE DO THEY LIVE 5

5\

$)

3
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(4) IS THIS THE SORT OF ATTITUDE WE WILL BE CONTINUNING SO AS TO ADD TO OUR

Yours sincerely,

JIM BUTLER

51 KINCORA COURT
Dublin
IE
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